
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                       15th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Important Dates 

Firstly, I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health.   

The challenge continues to be the progress of all our children.  It seems that the pandemic has had a 
long-lasting effect on the achievement of students.  Please be assured that we will continue to drive 
for the highest standards, enabling all our students to achieve their aspirations. 

Our last day of term is Tuesday 22nd July 2025.  All students will finish school at 2.00pm 

Please refer to our website for the term’s dates for 2025/26. 

Important Dates 

Please note the following information: 
 

Tuesday 2nd September 2025 –  

New Year 7 and Year 12. Separate letters will be sent out to these families 
 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 –  

All students will be expected to return to school as normal in full uniform for 8.35am start.  
Please note that the black trousers must have a black belt with a small buckle and blazers will 
need to be worn. 

Please remember to continue the practice of your child reading over the summer break.   

Thank you for all your support throughout the year. 

Wishing you the very best and hope you have an enjoyable and restful Summer. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury 
Head of School 



 

 

 

 


